
									       
		

Hi Cadet Savers – it’s me, Penny the 
Monkey! Good to see you again – I hope 
you had a great summer and are ready 
to enjoy fall and the upcoming holiday 
season! Now is a great time of year to start 
saving money for the holidays. You could 
use it to buy a gift for someone special, 
donate it to a good cause, or even save it 
in your Cadet Savers Savings Account for 
next year. If you start now and save just 
$5 a week, you could have over $50 by 
the end of the year! Good luck & happy 
saving, Cadet Savers!

This fall, we will be collecting donations 
for Home of the Innocents so that kids 
just like you can enjoy a safe, happy, and 
healthy holiday season!

View the entire wish list at: 
www.homeoftheinnocents.org/ help-the-
home/donate/wish-list
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Most needed items:
	 •  Shampoo & Conditioner
	 •  Lip Balm

•	 Towels

•	 MP3 Players

HOW TO DONATE: drop off your 
items at any Advanz branch from 

November 1 - December 10

Cadet SaverS

Thank you for being kind & helping 
others this season!
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Can you help me 
get to my candy?
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See if you can find the haunting words!


